
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
6th & 7th May 2023 

 
1. I would like to thank everyone who contributed to the Priest Training Fund 

collection last weekend. The response of prayer for vocations, love and 
concern for the clergy, and for the current seminarians, was heart-warming. 
If you still wish to make your donation, you will find envelopes at the back of 
the church or you can use the QR code on the envelope or poster to make 
your donation online at www.rcdow.org.uk/donations through the Diocesan 
website. The formation of priests is of top priority, it is our future. May God 
Bless you for your generosity. 

2. Fr Christopher is back in the Parish. He is feeling better but needs time to 
recover. He thanks all of you for your concern for him. He hope he would be 
able to resume some light duties shortly.   

 

3. Due to Fr Christopher’s illness, all weekday masses are cancelled until a 

further notice.   

 

4 There is no Newsletter this weekend. 
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